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Building electrification/decarbonization 

I am convinced that California must move away from methane and transition toward zero-
emission homes and businesses.  

The transition off gas to clean electric buildings is essential not just for the climate, but for the 
safety and health of our communities. This effort will improve air quality and safety in our 
communities.  

 
I urge the Commission to prioritize building decarbonization and to identify other strategies that 

will place electrification in the forefront of planning for the future..  
 
It is clear that electrifying over 13 million homes and buildings across the state will take all 

hands on deck.  
I am confident that the IEPR will help to prompt a successful transition toward zero-emission 

buildings.  
 
Thanks for your commitment to ensuring a clean energy future for California. 




